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Pawnee County Courthouse opens to public 
(KLZA)-- The Pawnee County Courthouse has officially reopened to the public. 

Visitors to the courthouse are asked to continue to keep social distancing in mind. 

Offices within the courthouse are limiting openings to one person in an office at a
time.  If you would like to call ahead, please feel free to do so.

The Pawnee County Sheriff's Office is accepting all vehicle identification number
inspections between the hours of 9:00 A.M. and 5:00 P.M.   If you are bringing a
vehicle in for inspection  please  park on the north side of the building for ease of
inspection and admission to the courthouse.  
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